CCF funded proposed Cookery classes 

According to the New Scientist publication of 2014 meat eating contributes considerably to our carbon footprint

“If you stop eating meat, your food-related carbon footprint could plummet to less than half of what it was. That is a much bigger drop than many previous estimates, and it comes from a study of people’s real diets.  Peter Scarborough and his colleagues at the University of Oxford took data on the real diets of more than 50,000 people in the UK, and calculated their diet-related carbon footprints.

“This is the first paper to confirm and quantify the difference,” says Scarborough.

They found that the benefits could be huge. If those eating more than 100 grams of meat a day – a fairly small rump steak – went vegan, their food-related carbon footprint would shrink by 60 per cent, saving the equivalent of 1.5 tonnes of carbon dioxide a year.

Perhaps more realistically, if someone eating more than 100 grams of meat a day simply cut down to less than 50 grams a day, their food-related emissions would fall by a third. That would save almost a tonne of CO2 each year, about as much as an economy return flight between London and New York.

Based on this information TBI would like to run free cookery classes for a whole year in 6 different villages on the Black Isle.  The classes would show participants not only how easy it is to produce vegetarian food but also how cheap it can be too.  Seasonal and local produce would be used wherever possible and through intense and carefully targeted promotion the monthly classes would also create social cohesion within the communities as participants would be encouraged to stay on after the class and taste that month’s offering together with other dishes brought along on the night by participants . 

The villages concerned would be:-

Culbokie

Cromarty

Conon Bridge

North Kessock

Muir of Ord

Fortrose

Approximately one event per month in each village would mean a total of 72 events so it is anticipated that at least 2 experienced demonstration cooks would be needed.  Premises would also need to be found which will have the right facilities and be available on a regular basis.

As this particular round of Climate Challenge Funding needs to be led by the community it would be important that as many as possible of the classes were held within existing Black Isle groups eg WRI, Girl Guides, Scouts, senior citizen clubs etc – each class being tailored to the needs of the clientele.   This would take a lot of time initially liaising with all of the groups but it could have a big payoff in terms of TBI gaining credence within communities on the Black Isle. 

This is just a very broad outline  - there is much more work to be done on this to create a solid application to the CCF.

